
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 15 W/E 19th January 2024 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday 
to the children who have a  
birthdays this week& last:  

  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the best  
attendance for week ending  

12th January:   
 

KS1: y2  84.44% 
KS2: Y5  96.55%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday 15th January 2024   
W/B 22nd January 2024   
Y 5 Bikeability   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Thursday 25th January 2024   
Y6 taster day at Castleview 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Friday 26th January 2024   
Anti-bullying day—non uniform 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Monday 12th February 2024   
Well being day - wear purple 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Friday 16th February 2024 
Break up for half term 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 26th February 2024 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
Parental appointments week  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 8th March 2024   
World Book Day - more info to 
follow 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Friday 15th March 2024   
Comic Relief - more info to follow 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Thursday 28th March 2024 
Break up for Easter  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Monday 15th April 2024 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 24th May 2024 
Break up for half term 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 3rd June 2024 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 19th July 2024 
Break up for summer holiday 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
Well done to the children who won 
this week & last: 
 

• Prezley Holburt-Kelly 

• Wendy– Marie Lawther 

• Anna Robins 

• Lexi Britton 

• Travis Strong  

• Jensen Crookes 

• Maisie Anderson 

• Till Race 

• Lenny Jones 

• Myles Handley 

• Jaxson Smith 

• Theo Dawes 

• Harrison Winter 

• Leo Wilson 

• Mollie Henzell 

• Conlin Sheraton  
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ is 
chosen from each class and they get 
to add 10 tokens to their house  
collection!  

OPAL Heroes 
 
 
 
 
The OPAL Superstar award is 
awarded to someone who has 
showed a real commitment to 
OPAL and being a positive role 
models to others.  
 

The winner for this week is : 
 

• Everyone in the school 

• A special shout out to  
Vinnie's mam Tracy, for 
stepping in and helping out 
with the refreshments!  
A true OPAL Hero  

 

A huge well done and keep it up.  

No Dogs Allowed 
 

Please remember that dogs are 
NOT allowed on school site. 
This includes puppies and 
dogs/puppies carried in arms.  

Changes to Sports Clubs 
 

There are a couple of changes to after school clubs. 

• Monday will no longer be year 5 & 6 sports it is now 
KS2 running club 

• Friday will no longer be Year 3 & 4 sports club it is 
now KS2 skipping club  

 

Letters for these new clubs have been given out to pupils 
who are interested in the clubs. If your child hasn’t handed 
in their  reply slip but does wish to attend please send a 

note in to Mr Wilcox who will let you know 
if there is a place or they will go on a 
waiting list.  

Bobbi Barrs 

Deacon Brough 

Alisha Gooding 

Theo Hutton 

Bobby McGuinness-Wood 

Elliot Newton 

Nancy Awenlimobor 

Phoebe Weddell 

Abbie White 

Ava Peel 

Luca Joyce 

Connor Smith 

No Vaping or Smoking 
Allowed 

 

Smoking, including vaping, 
is not allowed anywhere on 
school site.  

Anti- Bullying Day  
 

On Friday 26th January it is our next  
Anti-Bullying Day. Children can come into 
school dressed to express themselves. 
This can be non uniform, pyjamas, fancy 
dress it is up to them. The aim is to  
promote we are all unique and special 
and this is something to be celebrated.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 
 
 
 

Tub2Pub Drop-off Point 
 

Farmhouse Inns are raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support whilst recycling thousands of plas-
tic tubs! 
 

Please bring your clean and empty tubs to us  and we will take them to one of the participating 
where they will have them taken for recycling, turned into products and all proceedings go to  
Macmillan. 

OPAL Update  
 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our OPAL celebration event. It was amazing to see so 
many of you engaging in play. We hope you enjoyed the session and want to thank you for your 
continued support. As always we are always after donations. We are desperate to expand our water area so any gutter-

ing, pipes, buckets and watering cans are hugely welcomed.  
 
 

Year 5 
 

Year 5 have had a great start back to the new term.  We started our new geography topic, 
earthquakes and tsunamis and the children had great fun trying to work out how tectonic 
plates move. 
 


